
JORDYN

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION A  3,287 SQ. FT.  

Elevation A  |  3,287 sq. ft. 



Elevation A
GROUND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

JORDYN
Elevation A  |  3,287 sq. ft. 

THE JORDYN 44-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation A 
SECOND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

JORDYN
Elevation A  |  3,287 sq. ft. 

THE JORDYN 44-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation A 
BASEMENT

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE JORDYN 44-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

JORDYN
Elevation A  |  3,287 sq. ft. 



JORDYN

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION B  3,287 SQ. FT.  

Elevation B  |  3,287 sq. ft. 



Elevation B
GROUND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

JORDYN
Elevation B  |  3,287 sq. ft. 

THE JORDYN 44-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation B 
SECOND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

JORDYN
Elevation B  |  3,287 sq. ft. 

THE JORDYN 44-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation B 
BASEMENT

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE JORDYN 44-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

JORDYN
Elevation B  |  3,287 sq. ft. 



JORDYN

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION C  3,289 SQ. FT.  

Elevation C  |  3,289 sq. ft. 



Elevation C
GROUND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

JORDYN
Elevation C  |  3,289 sq. ft. 

THE JORDYN 44-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation C 
SECOND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

JORDYN
Elevation C  |  3,289 sq. ft. 

THE JORDYN 44-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation C 
BASEMENT

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE JORDYN 44-2 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

JORDYN
Elevation C  |  3,289 sq. ft. 



KELDA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION A  3,502 SQ. FT.  

Elevation A  |  3,502 sq. ft. 



Elevation A
GROUND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

KELDA
Elevation A  |  3,502 sq. ft. 

THE KELDA 44-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation A 
SECOND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

KELDA
Elevation A  |  3,502 sq. ft. 

THE KELDA 44-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation A 
BASEMENT

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE KELDA 44-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

KELDA
Elevation A  |  3,502 sq. ft. 



KELDA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION B  3,502 SQ. FT.  

Elevation B  |  3,502 sq. ft. 



Elevation B
GROUND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

KELDA
Elevation B  |  3,502 sq. ft. 

THE KELDA 44-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation B 
SECOND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

KELDA
Elevation B  |  3,502 sq. ft. 

THE KELDA 44-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation B 
BASEMENT

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE KELDA 44-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

KELDA
Elevation B  |  3,502 sq. ft. 



KELDA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION C  3,502 SQ. FT.  

Elevation C  |  3,502 sq. ft.



Elevation C
GROUND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

KELDA
Elevation C  |  3,502 sq. ft.

THE KELDA 44-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation C 
SECOND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

KELDA
Elevation C  |  3,502 sq. ft.

THE KELDA 44-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation C 
BASEMENT

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE KELDA 44-3 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

KELDA
Elevation C  |  3,502 sq. ft.



LAILA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION A  3,689 SQ. FT.  

Elevation A  |  3,689 sq. ft.



Elevation A
GROUND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE LAILA 44-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

LAILA
Elevation A  |  3,689 sq. ft.



Elevation A 
SECOND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE LAILA 44-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

LAILA
Elevation A  |  3,689 sq. ft.



Elevation A 
BASEMENT

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE LAILA 44-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

LAILA
Elevation A  |  3,689 sq. ft.



LAILA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION B  3,692 SQ. FT.  

Elevation B  |  3,692 sq. ft.



Elevation B
GROUND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE LAILA 44-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

LAILA
Elevation B  |  3,692 sq. ft.



Elevation B 
SECOND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE LAILA 44-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

LAILA
Elevation B  |  3,692 sq. ft.



Elevation B 
BASEMENT

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE LAILA 44-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

LAILA
Elevation B  |  3,692 sq. ft.



LAILA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION C  3,679 SQ. FT.  

Elevation C  |  3,679 sq. ft.



Elevation C
GROUND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE LAILA 44-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

LAILA
Elevation C  |  3,679 sq. ft.



Elevation C 
SECOND FLOOR

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE LAILA 44-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

LAILA
Elevation C  |  3,679 sq. ft.



Elevation C 
BASEMENT

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

THE LAILA 44-4 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

LAILA
Elevation C  |  3,679 sq. ft.



ILONA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION A  3,161 SQ. FT.  

Elevation A  |  3,161 sq. ft. 



THE ILONA 44-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation A
GROUND FLOOR

ILONA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A  |  3,161 sq. ft. 



Elevation A 
SECOND FLOOR

ILONA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A  |  3,161 sq. ft. 

THE ILONA 44-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation A 
BASEMENT

ILONA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation A  |  3,161 sq. ft. 

THE ILONA 44-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



ILONA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION B  3,168 SQ. FT.  

Elevation B  |  3,168 sq. ft. 



THE ILONA 44-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation B
GROUND FLOOR

ILONA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B  |  3,168 sq. ft. 



Elevation B 
SECOND FLOOR

ILONA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B  |  3,168 sq. ft. 

THE ILONA 44-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation B 
BASEMENT

ILONA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation B  |  3,168 sq. ft. 

THE ILONA 44-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



ILONA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

ELEVATION C  3,154 SQ. FT.  

Elevation C  |  3,154 sq. ft. 



THE ILONA 44-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.

Elevation C
GROUND FLOOR

ILONA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C  |  3,154 sq. ft. 



Elevation C 
SECOND FLOOR

ILONA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C  |  3,154 sq. ft. 

THE ILONA 44-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.



Elevation C 
BASEMENT

ILONA

44' SINGLES COLLECTION

Elevation C  |  3,154 sq. ft. 

THE ILONA 44-1 prices & specifications subject to change without notice. Useable square footage may vary from 
that stated herein. Artists concept only E.&O.E. © September 2021 CountryWide Homes. All rights reserved.
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